
Addendum #2 to SJPC-SBI-070121:  Revisions to the Scope of Work -  June 22, 2021 

The contractor is responsible to remove and dispose of the existing security booth at the Balzano 
Terminal. The existing security booth at the Balzano Terminal becomes the responsibility of the 
contractor to remove from the project site and properly dispose of as applicable. All cost associated with 
this work must be included in the contractor’s bid price. 

The existing security booth at the Broadway Terminal shall be carefully removed from its existing 
location and relocated on site as directed by SJPC Security. The existing security booth at the Broadway 
Terminal shall remain on site and owned by SJPC to be used in the future. The contractor shall be 
responsible to carefully remove the existing security booth and place the existing security booth out of 
the traffic flow area at a location selected by SJPC Security that is in close proximity to the terminal 
entrance and within 300 feet of its current location. All costs associated with this work to carefully 
remove and relocate the existing security booth as described above shall be included in the contractor’s 
bid price. 

The contractor shall be responsible to remove all construction debris and unused materials from the 
project site and properly dispose as applicable. All cost associated with this work must be included in the 
contractor’s bid price. 

 

 


